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English Newsletter, No. 828, 9th January, 2018
Kibbutz Yizreel

Translated by Arnie, edited and typed by Rahel

Excerpts from “B’Yizreel” No. 1828
70th Gallery of Local Art:

The Gallery will be open on Friday and Saturday, this week, from 10.00 – 12.00; closed during the week.  For special visiting hours contact Rahel Piekarski.

Thanks: (from Tal Darom, Festivals Organizer, and Eiran Shkolnik, head of the Culture Committee)

…to all who assisted and organized the Hannuka week festival:

· The sound men, Itzik and Itzik, Omer Sharoni and Eden Armoza.

· The "On the Beach" organizers who brought the summer to Yizreel (in the dining room) in mid-winter.

· Many chaverim were on roster duty during the week.
· Gil Hillel and Achi Levin made the Silver Box kite.

· Esti Mitelberg and Amir Beutler for the Everything Goes evening.

· All those chaverim who opened their homes for the special evening.

· The young teenagers who organized activities on Shabbat, assisted in the Seaside project and ran with the torches.

· Carol Zelas, Ida Feldman and Danuka (Ida's carer) for preparing the bags of chocolate coins.

Planning Committee:  (18th December, 2017)
· In June 2017, decided to build a new building for the pub, west of the Field Crops lawn.
· Approved by the Mazkirut in July, 2017
· The General Meeting approved NIS 150,000 for this project.
· Neta Cohen, Shimon Zelas and Monica Brustein are working with our architects Haran Yalin and Amos Segal, with Ayelet Eyal designing the internal plan.
· The first plan was presented on 18th December.
· The pub will only be used with the people responsible present.
· A parking area and disabled use are being planned.
Kibbutz Service Manager:  (from Yehoshua Mozet)

· A meeting to be held on 15th January, 2018 to deal with funds for the future plans of the kibbutz.

· Housing for parents – the budget to be discussed shortly.
· For the first time in a long period, a meeting was held with the Gilboa Regional Council.  Yizreel was represented by Irit Mor and Yehoshua Mozet.  Oved Nur, head of the Council, opened the meeting.  Final decisions will be made soon.  The next meeting will be held on 21st January, 2018.
"Let 's Sing a Hebrew Song":

This annual event in memory of Vered Halevi will take place at Bet Tzizling, on 24th February, 2018.

The theme this year:   "ISRAEL'S ARMY SINGING GROUPS"

The musical director:  Stas Gavrilov

For details and bookings:  phone Nitza Halevi, 6598212

PUBLIC AUCTION

organized by this year's Barmitzva group

the Auction will take place on Thursday, 25th January, 2018, during the evening meal.

Check the notice board for the list of those participating.

Shimrit Tzafadia, Shlomo Cohen and Adi Ilan Goldstein
English is Fun   -   with Rahel
48% of men think that balding has a negative effect on business and social relationships.

This average American dog will cost its owner $14,600 over its lifetime.

When it was introduced in 1848, the modern golf ball was called a "gutta-percha" ball.

The average car in Japan is driven 4,400 miles a year; in the U.S. it's 9.500 miles a year.

Odds of anyone getting hit by a meteor this year: 1 in 5 billion.

What is a GNOMON?  The thing that casts a shadow on a sundial.

Makes sense:  the giraffe has the highest blood pressure of any animal.

The oldest person ever to be issued a driver's license in the U.S. was 109.

Ratio of people to TV's in the world:  6 to 1.

Issue rule of thumb:  drunk ants always fall over on their right side.

The Tour de France bicycle race in 2,300 miles long.
New data:  32% of singles polled think they will meet their future mates online.
On average:  the Statue of Liberty's fingernails weigh 100 lbs. apiece.

What's a name for a roll of coins wrapped in paper?  A rouleaux.

Shakespeare's Hamlet has been adapted into a film 49 times; Romeo and Juliet, 27 times.








………………more next week
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